
From: moe@bestkeywestfishing.com
To: Doug Bradshaw
Subject: Bight Approval for Lucky Fleet sale
Date: Wednesday, October 7, 2020 6:04:37 AM

Hi Doug This is Paul Mottice AKA Captain Moe I am in the process of selling Boardwalk
Charters LLC DBA Captain Moe's Lucky Fleet all assets to Todd Ermisch 407-466-4417.  For
Liability he will be Renaming it Fishizzle Sportfishing Charters LLC and will be operating it
as a Charter fishing business.  We are asking for Bight approval to sign over the dock leases
and occupational licenses to be able to complete the sale.  My number is 305-304-8065 if you
have any further question's or need any more info thanks.  Captain Moe  
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